
 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

Congratulations for a job well done!  

We have achieved a new benchmark for the year 2018-19 by producing 15,163 MT of 
banknote paper. I wish to thank you all for your commitment and contributions to our 
organisation in achieving this new benchmark. 

I am already seeing the improved efficiency, hard work and dedication from most of 
the employees and I am confident that the company will continue to grow and 
accomplish the task that Govt. of India, Reserve Bank of India, SPMCIL and BRBNMPL 
expect from us. I am also confident that our accelerated learning and improvement 
actions taken to optimise the processes will continue to improve efficiency in 
BNPMIPL. 

Let us all be proud of participating in this Nation Building exercise and I am happy that 

our commitment and drive has made this MAKE IN INDIA INITIATIVE of Govt. of India, 

a very successful model. 

 

 

 

Thank You All, Jai Hind!!!  

                                                                                                                            
 Date: 01.04.2019                                         (K.G.Viswanathan) 

    Managing Director 
 


